
Annexure B 

IMPORTANT NOTICE

It is hereby clarified that no fee or monetary transaction is required from any subscriber
for opting into the Unified Pension Scheme (UPS) under the National Pension System
(NPS).

All eligible subscribers, including past retirees, are advised to exercise their option
through the official channels only.

PFRDA, NPS Trust, or any of their authorized entities do not solicit any payment or
personal financial information from subscribers for UPS-related services.

Subscribers are requested to remain vigilant and immediately report any such fraudulent
communications to the concerned authorities.

Issued in public interest by: Pension Fund Regulatory and Development Authority
(PFRDA)


